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Hartman, Brice C (ATG)

From: LANA HOOVER <hayhoov@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 10:31 AM
To: comments@utc.wa.gov; ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Public Comment to Oppose EU-24004 & UG-240005

[EXTERNAL] 

 
Good morning, 
 
I am writing to oppose the proposed rate changes for electricity (EU-24004) and gas (UG-240005) by 
Puget Sound Energy. The costs of living are already out of control, and this increase would make 
things even worse. Basic utilities are a necessity and need to remain affordable for families. Please 
do not allow these increases.  
 
Lana Hoover 
Residential PSE Customer 
hayhoov@comcast.net  


